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Comments: Dear Payette Forest,

 

I think it is important to grant an extension for the comment period concerning the EIS for the proposed Midas

Gold / Stibnite Mine project. The project is too extensive and the EIS too involved and lengthy for citizens to

inform themselves in this short period of time. Please grant an extention. Thank you.


